
AIRD & BERLIS LLP 

Barristers and Solicitors 

Scott Stoll 
Direct: 416.865.4703 

E-mail: sstoll@airdberlis.com 

January 15, 2015 

VIA COURIER, EMAIL AND RESS 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc. 
2015 Cost of Service Rate Application 
Board File No. EB-2014-0096 

We are counsel to the Applicant, Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc. ("NPEI") in the above 
noted matter. 

Further to my letter of January 14, 2015 indicating an availability issue for February 2, 
2015, NPEI is requesting that the Board change the date of the settlement conference to 
February 3 and 4, 2015. We have heard from the interveners who do not have an issue 
with changing the dates. Mr. Shepherd had indicated that we may need to start a little 
later on February 4, 2015 which NPEI was willing to accommodate. The interveners have 
also been made aware that NPEI is available to answer questions on February 2, 2015, 
should the need arise. 

If there are any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Yours very truly, 

AIRD & BERLIS LLP 

SAS/bm 

cc: Case Manager, Christie Clark (via email) 
Case Manager, Richard Battista (via email) 
Board Counsel, Maureen Kelt (via email) 
Interveners (via email) 
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